

Dear Members and Loyal Residents,

We at the Bridges at Springtree Golf Club want you to know that the health, safety, and well-being of our members, guests, and staff is our number one priority. At this time, the golf course will remain open for play. All dine-in or sit-down services in our restaurant and outdoor patio areas have been suspended until further notice; we are only offering take-out food orders.

The following safety precautions are being implemented to help prevent the spread of COVID-19:

- Staff are disinfecting all golf carts at the completion of each golf round (steering wheels, arms rests, frames, and seats)
- Staff are instructed to wash their hands and use hand sanitizer throughout the day.
- Staff are encouraging guests to avoid gathering in groups of 10 or more and promoting "social distancing" of 6 feet.
- All interior doors are kept open to avoid having to touch doorknobs or handles.
- Staff are disinfecting doorknobs, furniture, handrails, bathroom door handles, faucets, soap dispensers, and toilets continuously throughout the day.
- Kitchen staff is sanitizing all utensils, countertops, and cooking apparatuses.
- Disinfectant wipes are provided at the front counter for guests during check in.
- All staff are provided disposable gloves to use during their shift.
- Pro Shop staff disinfect computers, keyboards, front desk countertops, pens for signage, and entrance door handles continuously throughout the day.
- All rakes have been removed from carts.
- Rental and loaner golf clubs will not be available.
- Golfers are asked to leave flag sticks in the hole at all times.
- CREDIT CARD transactions only. NO CASH will be accepted.

We recognize this a very fluid situation. Things are changing constantly and we will continue to update you with information regarding our business operations. Thank you for your patience and understanding during these difficult times.

To book a tee time, please call the Pro Shop at (954) 572 – 2270 or visit www.springtreegc.com